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January 2nd, 2020	

Dear sponsor,
I am contacting you on behalf of Walleye Searchers of Minnesota.  We are an organization based out of Rochester, MN that is state and nationally recognized as a non-profit group (Nonprofit Charter # 1B-566, Federal ID# 41-1518667).   On March 9th, we will hold our annual seminar/fundraiser event that is open to the public at no charge. This year we expect to attract over 300 loyal fishermen to this event.  During this event we have door prizes, silent auctions, raffles, fishing gear for the kids, and a U.S. Coast Guard presentation. The guest speaker at this year’s seminar will be professional walleye angler Max Wilson.   
The proceeds from this event are used to promote youth fishing such as fishing poles and tackle, youth fishing clinics, Lions Club youth fishing contest, Elks Club youth summer camp, sponsor fishing tournament fees for youth under 16 years, Rochester Archery Club youth night, etc.), Walleye searchers Annual “Take a Vet Fishing” (a day of guided fishing with club members and volunteers and a cookout for the veterans afterwards), Shawn Schneider Memorial Scholarship Fund (Shawn was a local officer that was killed in the line of duty), and the Rutting Ridge Foundation Inc (a local foundation aimed at helping kids with disabilities enjoy the outdoors).  Funds are also used to help support the operation of a public fish cleaning station at Colville Park in Red Wing, MN.  Additionally, the Walleye Searchers Club provides monthly opportunities for fisherman of all interest levels to learn and share techniques with one another.  You can learn more about our club at walleyesearchers.org and by checking us out on Facebook.
If you are interested in supporting our mission and activities and would be willing to make a donation to Walleye Searchers Spring Seminar, your support would be greatly appreciated.   
We thank you for your time and consideration.  Please feel free contact me with any questions you may have.  

Best Regards,


Joseph Kujawa
Walleye Searchers Seminar Coordinator
68610 345th Ave Lake City, MN 55041
507-251-7300 /kujawa.joe@gmail.com
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